Rangers v St Mirren
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We are unable to show the opening game of the Championship season against St Mirren LIVE
due to early kick off but we are will to provide a delayed screening if there is enough interest?
The delayed viewing would be early next Saturday morning, so if you are interested please
email exec@brisbanersc.com and let us know. Thanks




